Nelson, Dan

From: Nelson, Dan

Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 9:17 AM
To: 'Scott King'

Subject: RE: Gardner Mace

Scott,

Angie reviewed the files prior to sending out the amendments, so | doubt there will be much additional review to sign
them. She is out today, and her schedule is pretty booked next week. She likes to make a push to get licenses signed by
the end of the month, so that is in their favor. Unfortunately, I just don’t know what she has on her plate for the next
couple of weeks. | would say if they haven’t received the licenses by September 8", to give me a call and | will see
where they are in the que at that time.

Dan Nelson

From: Scott King [mailto:SKing@spfwater.com]
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 9:05 AM

To: Neison, Dan <Dan.Nelson@idwr.idaho.gov>
Subject: RE: Gardner Mace

Dan,

That’s good news, thank you.

Weston has asked about how long for approvals to be issued. | understand this is Angie’s task, but wonder if there is an
approximate time frame? Maybe next week?

Scott

From: Nelson, Dan <Dan.Nelson@idwr.idaho.gov>
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 8:24 AM

To: Scott King <SKing@spfwater.com>

Subject: RE: Gardner Mace

Hi Scott,

| just called our Western Region, and | found the change in address. They are sending it over to me. | will put the file on
Angie’s desk today.

Dan

From: Nelson, Dan

Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 7:17 AM
To: 'Scott King' <SKing@spfwater.com>
Subject: RE: Gardner Mace

Hello Scott,

I am still waiting for the address change to come in. | called our Western Region office Wednesday, and they hadn’t
received it either. | will call Western after 8:00 this morning. | don’t know if it got lost in the mail, or if it got returned
because there was no water right number on it. | did notice in the email that Mr. Arnell sent to me, that he used the
name Gardner Company instead of Gardner Mace Ranch LC. If someone received that and searched to change the
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contact address, and couldn’t find a Garner Company in our contact list, they may have sent it back for a change of
ownership.

I will check to see if anyone has seen the letter again today, and | will let you know first thing this morning. You may
want to have him re-send the letter and make sure it has ATTN: Dan Nelson on it. | have the licenses ready to sign and
sitting on my desk until | received the change of address form.

Dan Nelson

From: Scott King [mailto:SKing@spfwater.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 4:21 PM

To: Nelson, Dan <Dan.Nelson@idwr.idaho.gov>
Subject: Gardner Mace

Hello Dan,
Waeston asked me to check on the status of licensing 63-33864 and 63-34330, Gardner Mace Ranch.
Did you receive the licensing amendment?

Thanks,
Scott

Scott N. King, P.E. | Project Manager

SPF Water Engineering, LLC

300 E Mallard Drive, Suite 350 | Boise, ID 83706
phone 208.383.4140 | fax 208.383.4156

email sking@spfwater.com | web www.spfwater.com
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